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The City Council adopted the action(s), as attached, under Council file No.

08-1798, at its meeting held February 12, 2010.
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File No. 08-1798
TO THE COUNCIL OF THE
CITY OF LOS ANGELES

Your TRANSPORTATION Committee
report as follows:

TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the status of the proposed on-street car
share pilot program.

Recommendations for Council action:

1. DIRECT the Los Angeles Department of Transportation (LADOT) to report back to the
Transportation Committee in 120 days with an update report on the pilot program and
more detailed recommendations.

2. INSTRUCT the LADOT to continue coordination efforts with City Planning and the
Meftropolitan Transit Authority.

3. DIRECT the LADOT to explore whether program costs could be moved to the Special
Parking Revenue Fund, Proposition C Fund, or Proposition A Fund.

Fiscal Impact Statement: None submitted by the LADOT. Neither the City Administrative
Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst has completed a financial analysis on this report.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

SUMMARY

At a special meeting held on January 27, 2010, the Transportation Committee considered the
LADOT report relative to the status of the proposed on-sitreet car share pilot program.
Representatives from the LADOT and Zipcar, Inc. gave the Committee background information
on the matter. An opportunity for public comment was held. Afterwards, the Committee moved
to approve the recommendation contained in the report, instructed the LADOT to continue
coordination efforts and explore whether program costs could be moved to the Special Parking
Revenue Fund, Proposition C Fund, or Proposition A Fund. This matter is now forwarded to the
Council for its consideration.

Respectfully submitied,

TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE
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